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KS1 & EYFS NATIVITY

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children in EYFS and KS1 are starting their preparations for Christmas and are very much looking forward 
to welcoming you to share in their performance of ‘A Christmas Recipe’ on Wednesday 4th December.

Performance Times
There are two performances which will take place at St Mary Magdalene Church, Himbleton: one at 2pm and 
one at 6pm, and information about tickets for each performance will be sent to you as we approach 
Christmas.  We ask that, as far as possible, younger siblings are brought to the 2pm performance and would 
like to reassure you that, due to the fact that it is often past younger children’s bedtimes, the attendance of 
Nursery children at the 6pm performance is entirely optional. 

Speaking Parts
We are very proud of Year 2 children who, through being allocated lead roles, speaking parts and lines to 
learn, are demonstrating our value of courage and look forward to hearing them develop in confidence as 
they become more familiar with these.  If your child has lines to learn, we politely ask that you support them 
to learn their parts over the next few weeks which will help rehearsals run smoothly and contribute to what 
we are sure will be an amazing performance.

Arrangements and Parking
Further details about each performance, including drop off and collection arrangements, will be shared with 
you nearer the time.  However, we would like to remind you in advance that, in order to avoid disturbing and 
upsetting our neighbours, cars should be parked considerately and with respect for other road users.  If at all 
possible, we would ask that parents and carers use the Cricket Club car parking facilities at the bottom of 
Neight Hill to avoid any congestion.

Costumes
We are currently in the process of auditing the costumes we have in school and hope that we will be able to 
provide many of the children with a costume from our own stock.  However, if this is not possible, we will be 
in touch as soon as possible to ask if you will be able to support us with this.

We would like to thank you in advance for your continued support and hope that, like us, you are looking 
forward to watching your child in their performances at this special time of year,

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask,

Best wishes,

Mrs Wilcox, Mrs Beattie and Mrs Wallis

KS1 and EYFS teachers


